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I urge your support for HB 2596.  

 

School psychologists are vital professionals in our public schools, and we need more 

of them in Oregon. Let’s make it easier to recruit excellent school psychologists from 

around the country by easing the path to Oregon licensure.  

 

As a speech-language pathologist, I am in support of interstate compacts generally, 

and believe we need them for many more licensures, including OT, PT, and SLP in 

addition to school psychologists. HB 2596 is a great step in the right direction for 

staffing our public schools.  


